
WHEN WILL THE TRACK BE OPEN? 
The track will be open to the public March 29 through April 2 & 5-8, from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
Please note the track will be closed to the public on April 2 from 4 to 5 p.m. for a private race.  

DO I BRING MY OWN CAR TO RACE DOWN THE TRACK?  
You may bring your own car, or use one of the museum’s pre-built cars, to race down the track 
set up in the Great Hall. The museum calls these ‘Fun Runs’ and will allow Fun Runs the entire 
time the track is open.

WHAT’S THE COST TO PARTICIPATE?
The Pinewood Derby track is included with the price of museum admission: 
	 Adults: $17
	 Seniors (ages 60+): $16
	 Youth (ages 3-17): $12
	 Children younger than age 3: Free
	 Boy Scouts with scout ID/uniform: $7 per family member
	 Access Pass members: $2 per family member

WILL THERE BE AN OFFICIAL RACE DAY THIS YEAR? 
No, the museum will host Fun Runs only. 

CAN THE TRACK BE RENTED OUT FOR SPECIAL EVENTS? 
No. If a group would like to use the track, they simply come to the museum, pay admission  
and race as they want. 

IS THERE A “BEST IN SHOW” CONTEST? 
Yes, the “Best in Show” contest takes place on Saturday, April 8. Visitors wishing to  
participate in this contest must register and drop off their cars by 2 p.m. on Saturday,  
April 8. Cars will be displayed and judged during the day on April 8 and winners  
will be announced/awards presented at 4 p.m. 

WHAT ARE THE OFFICIAL RULES AND REGULATIONS FOR  
BOY SCOUT PINEWOOD DERBY CARS? 
Please visit the BSA website for derby car rules and regulations. 
You can find them here: scoutshop.org/pwd-rules
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